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Dear Parent,  
  
We are truly grateful for your steadfast support in ensuring the success of our students. We extend our heartfelt 

thanks to our esteemed parents for entrusting their children to participate in a wide array of extracurricular 

activities within and beyond the school. The resilience and adaptability displayed by our students serve as a 

testament to the attainability of excelling in both academic and co-curricular pursuits. 

 
Please be advised of this month’s highlights: 
 

• Marly Amir of 6B was honoured as the Best Arabic Speaker in the 5th National Interschool Public 

Speaking Competition hosted by Abu Dhabi University and Liwa Schools, where our students excelled in 

both English and Arabic categories against 45 competing schools. 

• GL Assessments (PTS in English, Maths and Science) commenced on May 20, 2024, and are still ongoing. 

• Our Junior football players (boys under 11) secured the 2nd runner-up position in the Falcon Football 

Tournament. Additionally, Omar Karim of 4B was recognized as the best player in the tournament. 

• EIS's debut at the UAE Talk held at Beaconhouse International School - Sharjah was a memorable 

experience. Aroush Amad of 7B represented us and made us proud. A special thank you to the trainers 

and parents for their tremendous support. 

• Selected students from Grades 1 to 8 will present their special performance at the Louvre Museum on 

Thursday, May 30, 2024, for the Creative Interpreters Programme - The Storytelling Challenge 2024. 

• The little stars of Senior KG will celebrate their graduation day on Friday, May 31, 2024, as they 

transition to primary education.  

 

Student participants for the Jubilant Journeys will have practices during the zero period, while non-

participants will continue with their regular class lessons. The school ensures that there will be no 

disruption in their studies as zero periods will be brief. 

 

Please take a look at the official digital invitation and video teaser for this jubilant celebration attached 

to this email. 

 

• Remedial Classes, an afterschool support service, will conclude on Wednesday, May 29, 2024. 

 
 
The Discovery Trail for Term 3, Week 7 is attached to this email.  
 
There will be no Enquiry Trail for Grades 5-8, as revisions will be completed in preparation for the upcoming Term 
3 Summative Assessments.  
 
Grades 3, 5, and 7 students will take their GL PTS in Science on Monday, May 27, 2024. 
 
Thank you for your kind attention and cooperation. 
 
 

Best regards, 

 
EIS Administration 


